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ATTENDANCE:  Melanie Jacob, Kate Aroneo, Robin Smith, Joe Somers, Jen Campbell, Heidi 

Diminick, Michelle Kletter. 

 

Meeting began at 7:05 in Room C100. 

 

2017 Event:   Friday, June 16, 2017 – 254 Seniors 

 

MINUTES:  January Rough Draft by Patricia Gardner presented to group for approval by Heidi 

Diminick. 

 

TREASURERS REPORT:  Was not completed in time but all transactions were reviewed aloud by 

Michelle Kletter and new balance of $10,579.93 was announced. 

 

EXPENSES THIS PERIOD:  A second deposit of $1500.00 was paid to the yacht broker on February 

1, 2017. 

 

RAFFLE TICKETS:  We do not have our raffle license issued yet from the State.  Michelle reached 

out to the Township to no avail.  She will continue to monitor this.   

 

We discussed selling raffle tickets at the Spring Musical should we be ready to do so by then. Kate 

Aroneo offered to sell on Thursday night if we had approval and Jen Campbell offered to sell on 

Saturday afternoon.  We will notify them if license has been issued and tickets have been printed in 

time. 

 

CLOTHING DRIVE:  All is set for the clothing drive and will take place as previously mentioned on 

April 28, 29, and May 1. 

 

MATTRESS FUNDRAISER:  Is on schedule for April 29, 2017.  All meeting attendees were texted 

copies of the “Save The Date” while at the meeting to start posting on social media, etc.   

 

CAN COLLECTIONS:  Robin Smith offered to help with the collection of the Holland area cans 

should assistance become necessary.   

 

DISPLAY CASE IN SCHOOL ENTRANCE:  Heidi was able to secure the use of the display area in 

the entrance of the school.  We plan to decorate it the same as it was in 2015.   

 

FACULTY:  Cindy Bridge is no longer Adrienne Olcott's assistant.  Denise Donnelly is now in her old 

position and is the new contact for anything we would have normally asked Cindy about.   

 

FORM CHANGES:  Joe Somers suggested using video from Grad Nite to promote future Project 

Graduations.  During this discussion, it was suggested adding on to the existing permission slip a 

release to use the graduates images to avoid any problems should we decide to do so.   

 

TSHIRT ARTWORK:  Jen Campbell has offered to reach out to the current Art Teacher about 

enlisting the help of Seniors to create our Graduation themed T-shirt.  She will also inform her that this 

will be a recurring event each year. 
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SENIOR SIGN-UPS:  Robin Smith will possibly be available to Seniors to sign up for PG during the 

time periods that Prom tickets will be sold.   

 

DOOR PRIZES:  The door prizes were discussed and everyone was advised that they could purchase 

items if they thought they found a good deal.  They could also solicit donations when the corporate 

letters are revised and emailed.   

 

Meeting ended at 8:20pm   

 

NEXT MEETING *TUESDAY, MARCH 14, 2017  CAFETERIA @7PM 

 

Submitted by Michelle Kletter  

 

 
 

 

 

 


